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Comments: Please do not proceed with this plan and pit mining. It is environmentally harmful. It is especially
concerning to pit mine so close to the Snake River which is currently trying to regain its salmon runs. The health
of the land, the values of NW residents, and the requests of local tribes such as the Nez Perce to protect the land
and water should be weighted.



